
 

 

Unto Their Imperial Majesties, and to all unto these letters come do I, 

Dama Antonia Lopez-Hawk, send greetings. 

 

 

 
The CoA is finishing up the past year's paperwork but we are 
pleased to announce that during the past 10 months we have 
registered 73 devices for individuals and estates. 
 

We are looking forward to another year of activity.  Soon there 
will be an updated Heraldry Manual as well as an Education 
digest.  This digest will be updated every few months with all of 

the articles that have been published in the List of Registrations 
and Returns. 
 

 
H. E. Dama Antonia Lopez-Hawk 
Imperial Sovereign of Arms 
 

 

 

 
 
 


